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Did you ko

the Cell phone was developed in Israel by
Motorola, which has its largest
development center in Israel.

Dear Praying Friends:

The New Year typically starts out a
bit slow, preaching locally the first
Sunday of January. | then flew to
California to preach in LA area,
Bakersfield and the East Bay area
before returning home. | also
preached in Amarillo and Lubbock
and as | write this | am preparing to
leave for Seattle. Some of these
meetings were in churches which |
had not been to quite some time
while others were new churches for
me. In every meeting we saw the
Lord bless with many at the altars,
hearts opening to the Lord
regarding the need of taking the
gospel to Jewish people and still
more volunteering to help us
address envelopes for our outreach
here in the Metroplex. It proved to
be a very encouraging beginning to
a New Year of service!

We have now sent out our 5th
mailing of tracts. That makes 5,000
Jewish people who have received
our tract. | had to re-order another
5,000 tracts and response cards!

We are excited for reaching this
milestone in this outreach effort. |
am receiving some very interesting
responses and some are to the
place that they are willing to meet
with me personally. Please continue
to keep this outreach in your
prayers remembering to be patient.
Ministry to Jewish people is typically
long and slow as Jewish people have
many hurdles to overcome in
considering our message.

ahavathmessiah@aol.com

My annual Israel Tour is going to be
a very exciting event this year! We
have a very good group committed
to the tour this year, making it one
of the largest groups | have taken.
We still have room for more so if
you are interested in joining us,
please do not hesitate to go to our
tour webpage and register.
However, our Deposit Deadline is
just a couple of weeks away so time
is of the essence! Please go to
http://events.SignUp4.com/reichma
nisrael2015 to see tour details and
to find the secure registration page.
Please do not hesitate to contact
me with any questions you may
have.

Michele and | remain grateful for
your faithful prayer and financial
support. Apart from you our
ministry could not be possible.
Please always remember that it is by
your mercy that they shall obtain
mercy. Romans 11:30-31.

In Messiah,

Dr. Al

Dr. Al Reichman
Executive Director
Ahavath Messiah Ministries

"I appreciate all that vou have
done for the Lord. I feel
blessed that I can partner with
you." SteveV

www.ahavathmessiah.com



